
 

 

Head of Year’s Welcome Letter 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

My name is Tom Martin and I am going to be the Head of Year 7 here at Heron Hall 
Academy.  

I’d like to begin by hoping you and your families are all happy and healthy during 
this time.  I am sure that everyone is feeling slightly apprehensive and anxious 
about the new academic year however I would like to assure you that everything 
has been put in to place to ensure your child is in the safest environment possible.  
We are here to make sure your child only has to concentrate on their learning and 
having fun. 

I have recently seen the current Year 11’s through their GCSE process, a year group 
I have been with since they were in Year 7.  I thoroughly enjoyed the experiece of 
seeing them grow and mature througout their lives at our wonderful school.  I now look forward to achieving a 
similar success with the new year group. 

As a school, and as a Head of Year, we have very high standards and expect all of us to work closely together to get 
the best out of all of our students.  I have two main rules that are very important to me.  First is that every student at 
Heron Hall shows manners and respect to all, and second that they try their very best everyday.  My emphasis for 
your child will always be on the people they will grow into.  As I frequently mentioned to my Year 11’s parents, your 
child’s grades will always be important to me but what is way more important are the young men and women that 
they will grow into with us here at Heron Hall Academy.  

Here at Heron Hall we have created a community that feels like a close family, all members included but most 
importantly our students.  We have an excellent group of staff members who will dedicate themselves everyday to 
your child.  I can’t wait to meet them in person. 

I look forward to meeting and working with you in the future.  

Yours sincerely, 

Tom Martin  
Head of Year 7 
 


